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Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr. Supports Community Christian College with
a $15,000 Contribution

SAN BERNARDINO, Calif. - In a heartfelt gesture of community support, Supervisor Joe Baca,
Jr. presented a $15,000 check to Community Christian College, designated for a new charter
bus. This contribution emphasizes Supervisor Baca, Jr.'s dedication to education and
showcases the deep connections nurtured within the community.

The ceremony was filled with touching moments and tributes. Jasmine Ray, the Athletic Director
of Community Christian College and notably the first African American woman to coach a
college football team, shared, "Mr. Baca, reflecting on your coaching days, your passion and
commitment always stood out. Your stories of dedication to the softball program resonate deeply
with me. Having been under the guidance of coaches like you, | felt a profound connection to
your journey. Your influence has been invaluable."

Supervisor Baca, Jr., responded, "Coaching has always been about more than just the game for
me. It's about nurturing and believing in every individual player. I've been blessed to learn from
and be inspired by so many talented individuals."

This contribution is a testament to Supervisor Baca, Jr.'s unwavering commitment to fostering
local talent, education, and community bonds. The charter bus promises to be a valuable asset
for Community Christian College's students and athletes in the years to come.

About Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr.

Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr. is a dedicated public servant with a deep-rooted commitment to
enhancing infrastructure and fostering a resilient community in the Fifth District of

San Bernardino County. With a track record of spearheading projects that uplift neighborhoods,
he consistently seeks innovative solutions to advance local development. His leadership is
marked by a proactive approach, prioritizing the well-being of residents while laying the
groundwork for a brighter, more connected community future.
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